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 Latrobe Valley 8 Ball Association  
 

4th Annual General Meeting of the Latrobe Valley 8 Ball Association held at the 

Italian Australian Social Club Morwell on Monday the 24th February, 1980. 
 

 Chairman: The meeting was opened by sitting President Bill Anderson at 7.45pm. 

 Minutes:  
1. The President Bill Anderson asked for the minutes of our last Annual General Meeting. 

Were read and confirmed. 

Moved: Ray Brand 

Sec: Wally Croft 

- Carried - 

2. The minutes of our last General Meeting were read and confirmed. 

Moved: Ken Duncan 

Sec: Ian Ryan 

- Carried - 

 Treasurer’s Report: Bank balance stand a $396.63207.59 

Moved: Ray Brand 

Sec: Ian Ryan 

- Carried - 

 President’s Report: Our President Bill Anderson thanked previous Committee for their 

support and good work done for the previous year, he also thanked all players for 1979 and 

making it a very good and happy year.  He also wished the incoming Committee a very 

successful 1980 season. 

 Election - New Committee 1980: Jim Hills presided for the election of the new 

Committee. 

1. President: William Anderson. 

Moved: Ray Brand 

-  Accepted - 

Sec: Denis Sheppard 

- Carried - 

2. Senior Vice President: Wally Croft 

Moved: Jim Duncan 

- Accepted - 

Sec: Jim Hills 

Votes: 9 

Barry Lane 

Moved: Wally Croft 

- Accepted - 

Sec: Ray Brand 

Votes: 7 

3. Junior Vice President: Barry Lane 

Moved: Ken Duncan 

- Accepted - 
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Sec: Wally Croft 

- Carried - 

4. Treasurer: Jim Duncan 

Moved: Ken Duncan 

- Accepted - 

Sec: Jim Hills 

- Carried - 

5. Secretary: Ray Brand 

Moved: Jim Duncan 

- Accepted - 

Sec: Ken Duncan 

Votes: 2 

Ces Hodge 

Moved: John Hickman 

- Accepted - 

Sec: Jim Hills 

Votes: 10 

6. Scorer: Ray Brand 

Moved: Jim McCluskey 

- Accepted - 

Sec: Ken Duncan 

Votes: 11 

William Anderson 

Moved: Denis Sheppard 

- Accepted - 

Sec: Fred Wright 

Votes: 4 

 Nomination Of Teams 1980: 
1) Italian Australian Social Club Blues 

2) Italian Australian Social Club Greens 

3) Glen Mudlarks 

4) Glen Pies 

5) Churchill Hotel Motel 

6) Centre Club Hotel 

7) Crown Golds 

8) Royal Exchange Hotel 

9) Richmond Tigers 

10)  Traralgon Return Service Club 

11)  Traralgon Golf Club 

12)  Crown Tug O’ War 

 

Moved: Ray Brand 

Sec: Russell Postlethwaite 

 Correspondence:  
1. An amendment was submitted by Howard Stephens 1st February, 1980, to be read as 

follows: - Clause 4a that a limit of twelve (12) teams be allowed in any one season. 
Moved: Howard Stephens  
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Sec: Jim McCluskey 

2. Three new teams applying for admittance to the association are:- 

1) Ryan’s Hotel 

2) Crown Hotel Tug O’ War 

3) Churchill Footballers 

 Nomination Of New Teams: Three new teams applying for admittance to the association 

are:- 

1) Ryan’s Hotel 

2) Crown Hotel Tug O’ War 

3) Churchill Footballers 

Voting was taken after discussion and it was unanimous decision that the Crown Hotel Tug O’ 

War be accepted into the association. 

The President William Anderson welcomed the new team being the Crown Hotel Tug O’ War. 

Moved: Ken Duncan 

Sec: Ray Brand 

The President William Anderson moved that $40 be set aside for refreshments. 

Moved: William Anderson 

Sec: Ray Brand 

 General Business: 
1. Starting date to be 11th March, 1980. Consisting of 12 teams. 

2. Scorer Ray Brand was requested to have the draw out in one week, also discussion on draw 

to keep double teams from clashing to early.  Three hotels and one club have two teams. 

3. President William Anderson states that scores are to be rung through on night of games.  

Phone number being 74-2035 and that score cards be in by Friday of the week that games 

are played. 

4. President William Anderson said that all afflation fees be in by tonight 25th February, 1980. 

Fees being $7.00 per season and outstanding fees to be paid by 3rd March, 1980. 

5. Discussion on player being allowed to talk to captain with markers permission only (Ces 

Hodge said question is in constitution), it stands at that. 

Moved: Ian Ryan 

Sec: Denis Sheppard 

 Closing: Next meeting be held on the 3rd March, 1980 at the Traralgon Return Service League 

at 7.30pm.  Discuss draw and also captains, vice captains names, addresses and phone numbers 

where possible to be handed to the Secretary Jim Duncan. 

Meeting closed at 9.30pm. 
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 Latrobe Valley 8 Ball Association  
 

1st Special Meeting of the Latrobe Valley 8 Ball Association held at the Return 

Service Club on the 3rd March, 1980. 
 

 Chairman: The meeting was opened by the President Mr William Anderson at 7.40pm.  

 Apologies: Sam Buglisi. 

Moved: Denis Sheppard 

Sec: Laurie Driscoll 

 Minutes: Minutes of the Annual General Meeting were held over until the next General 

Meeting. 

 Correspondence: Nil. 

 Treasurer’s Report: Nil. 

 Scorer’s Report: None as season had not yet started. 

 General Business: 
1. Election of Assistant Secretary: Mr Ces Hodge 

Moved: John Hickman 

Sec: Jim Duncan 

- Carried - 

2. Discussion of Draw: - The official Scorer Ray Brand had already come up with a satisfactory 

draw. 

3. Purchase of new constitution books 200 for $190.00 was accepted. 

Moved: Laurie Driscoll 

Sec: Jim Duncan 

4. One book to each captain. Charge per extra book $1.00 per player of all teams. 

Moved: Bill Anderson 

Sec: Russell Postlethwaite 

5. Ken Lestrange’s association challenges the premiers of this association at the end of the 

season. 

Moved: Ian Ryan 

Sec: Laurie Driscoll 

6. Posting of score cards to Treasurer Jim Duncan, 76 Newman Cres Traralgon. 

7. Names of all team captains, address’s and phone numbers in. 

8. Scores to be handed to the Express to get ladder and results 10am Wednesday after play by 

official scorer. 

9. Rod Coker Commercial Hotel Glengarry (Licenses) for any mail to the two Glengarry teams 

being Larks and Pies. 

 Closing: Next meeting to be held Monday 14th April, 1980 at Central Club Hotel Morwell. 

Meeting closed at 8.15pm. 
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 Latrobe Valley 8 Ball Association  
 

2nd General Meeting of the Latrobe Valley 8 Ball Association held at the Central 

Club Hotel Morwell on Monday the 14th April, 1980. 
 

 Chairman: The President Bill Anderson opened the meeting at 7.50pm. 

 Apologies: From Jim Hills Traralgon Golf Club, Laurie Driscoll Churchill Hotel Motel and 

Lenny McKenney Glen Pies. 

 Minutes: Minutes of the last General Meeting were read and confirmed. 

 Correspondence: Nil. 

 Treasurer’s Report: $440.63. 

Moved: Jim Hills 

Sec: G. Byrne 

 Scorer’s Report: Is accepted as it stands. 

Moved: Lenny McKenney 

Sec: Wally Croft 

 General Business: 
1. Secretary Ces Hodge to send a letter to Tug O’ War team containing a very severe 

reprimand for no apology and for non attendance at last General Meeting.  This was done. 

And a reply to be sent by Tug O’ War by next meeting. 

2. Foul Snooker on black ball completely missed in new constitution books, but this has been 

remedied by a stick in strip on the back page of new books. It was missed by the printer 

3. Senior Vice President Wally Croft nominated General Meetings to be held at the following 

places: -  

1) Italian Club 

2) Return Service League Club 

3) Traralgon Golf Club 

As being more central for the meeting, also that we review the  

4) Centre Club Hotel 

 For meetings at a later date. 

Moved: Barry Lane 

Sec: John Bartley 

4. Maker’s qualification. Draft standards for markers and players, which has been done and 

forwarded to the captains of the 12 teams. 

 Closing: Next meeting to be held Monday 5th May, 1980 at Traralgon Golf Club. 

Moved: Barry Lane 

Sec: John Bartley 

Meeting closed at 9pm. 
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 Latrobe Valley 8 Ball Association  
 

1st Special Executive Meeting of the Latrobe Valley 8 Ball Association held at the 

Traralgon Return Service League on Thursday the 17th April, 1980. 

 

 General Business: 
1. Reason for this meeting was a phone call on Tuesday night from Jim McCluskey (marker) 

that two players Terry Barrett and Rex Grant misbehaved.  The first mentioned in this 

report is that Terry Barrett disputed a shot and also talking back to the marker. 

2. Jim McCluskey: - Reported that the Royal Exchange Hotel won the first two games of the 

night and lost the third, won the fourth game leading 3 – 1, and were playing the last 3 

frames of the night.  Terry Barrett of the Richmond Tigers was full and Rex Grant of the 

Royal Exchange Hotel team was also full.  Rex won the first game and Terry the second 

game and then they were into the last game when Terry said Rex moved his ball, also said 

by Terry Barrett “I don’t like the marker”.  Terry Barrett’s Captain (Peter Goddard) said 

“you are wrong Terry”. Jim McCluskey said he was in condition to mark. 

3. Rex Grant: - Reported he was concentrating on the game.  Terry Barrett was making 

remarks to the marker; I spoke to Terry Barrett and said “play the game, one foul Jim 

McCluskey didn’t see”.  Why did Jim close the game? 

4. Terry Barrett: - Reported Jim McCluskey broke for the first game and Rex Grant moved one 

of Terry Barrett’s balls and was missed by the marker.  The marker didn’t see second foul. 

Asked marker to see touching balls and Jim McCluskey said “No”.  Joe McLean intervened 

from the side lines and was told to keep out. My condition pretty reasonable said marking. 

“Bad”.  Rex Grant admitted to foul shot and admitted he spoke to player while marking 

previous game. 

5. President Bill Anderson says marking to be improved.  Executive Committee requested a 

letter be sent to Peter Goddard that Joe McLean should not speak to marker while games 

are being played, also in same letter regarding Terry Barrett’s remarks to the marker. 

6. Discussed that scores stand and no replay of game. 

7. Letter to captains in regard to marking standards and also playing standards.  Marker must 

stand at least 1 meter from table. Don’t stand directly in front of player.  Benefit of doubt to 

player playing two balls, one of each. Must call all clean.  Check touching balls and report 

decision. 

 Closing: 
Meeting closed at 8.50pm. 
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 Latrobe Valley 8 Ball Association  
 

3rd General Meeting of the Latrobe Valley 8 Ball Association held at the Traralgon 

Golf Club on Monday the 5th May, 1980. 
 

 Chairman: The President Bill Anderson opened the meeting at 8pm. 

 Minutes: Minutes of the last General Meeting were read and confirmed. 

Moved: Denis Sheppard 

Sec: Wally Croft 

 Correspondence:  
1. Letter to Tug O’ War 

2. Letter to Richmond Tigers 

3. Account for new constitution books. 

Moved: Max Curtain 

Sec: Alan Beechey 

 Treasurer’s Report: Bank balance $717.63 less $190.00 for new books. 

 Scorer’s Report: Is accepted as it stands. Round 8 as played 29th April, 1980. 

 

Fr Set Fr Set

9 4 3 1

8 4 4 1

7 3 5 2

7 3 5 2

6 3 4 2

6 3 5 2

Return Service Club 78.57% 16

Glen Mudlarks 74.07% 17

Crown Tug O' War 77.36% 17

Glen Pies 88.46% 17

R.E.H. 82.35% 18

Churchill Hotel Motel 104.44% 20

I.A.S.C. Greens 108.70% 21

Centre Club Hotel 113.04% 21

Crown Golds 118.18% 22

Richmond Tigers 125.58% 22

Traralgon Golf Club 125.00% 23

I.A.S.C. Blues 124.45% 24

Ladder

Team For Against Percentage Sets

Crown Golds defeated I.A.S.C. Greens

Glen Mudlarks defeated Glen Pies

Centre Club Hotel defeated Traralgon Golf Club

Churchill Hotel Motel defeated I.A.S.C. Blues

Richmond Tigers defeated Return Service Club

R.E.H. defeated Crown Tug O' War

Scores

Team Team
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Moved: Ian Ryan 

Sec: Wally Croft 

 General Business: 
1. The letter that was sent to Captain of Tug O’ War, Robert Taylor discussed all past 

evidence.  President Bill Anderson apologised for anything we may have done.  Pos (Russell 

Postlewaite) said Tug O’ War was there at the meeting and a representative was at the 

finish.  Discussion resulted in Secretary Ces Hodge being asked to apologise to Terry 

Phelan for a misunderstanding in not allowing him to mark.  This was done personally by 

Secretary Ces Hodge. 

2. A player not satisfied with the marker while playing may ask the marker for permission to 

speak to his captain half way through a game to have the marker removed with the 

permission of the two captains. 

Moved: Terry Barrett 

Sec: 

Vote: 2 for/12 against 

- Defeated - 

3. It was moved the golf day, which is an annual event, about the perpetual trophy and other 

trophies on that day.  Five man teams must have played some games with the association.  

Minimum of three games have to be played to be eligible for the perpetual trophy. 

Moved: Wayne Rich 

Sec: Denis Sheppard 

- Carried - 

4. A Player who plays the first shot must nominate which ball he is on. 

Moved: Ian Ryan 

Sec: Bob Taylor 

- Carried - 

5. Starting time of games to be 6.30pm next year. 

Moved: Wayne Rich 

6. Competition for new pool table. Donation to be on tickets. 

7. 1,000 tickets at $1.00 each to be divided equally between each club in the association. 

Moved: Terry Barrett 

Sec: Bob Taylor 

8. Cost of new pool table is $390.00 and size is 7ft x 3ft 6in and the cost of the larger table 8’ x 

4’ is $665.00. The finals are to be played on the new table.  Then it will be raffled and to be 

drawn at the Annual Presentation Ball in September.  Cost to hire table for the finals 

$160.00.  We buy it through the Association; tickets are to be ready for sale at the end of 

the first round. 

Moved: Wayne Rich 

Sec: Terry Barrett 

- Carried - 

9. Alan Beechey spoke about unruly meeting at Traralgon Golf Club. 

 Closing:  
Meeting closed at 9.40pm. 
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 Latrobe Valley 8 Ball Association  
 

2nd Special Executive Meeting of the Latrobe Valley 8 Ball Association held at the 

Italian Australian Social Club Morwell on Thursday the 22nd May, 1980. 
 

 Chairman: Meeting opened by the President Bill Anderson at 7.30pm. 

 General Business: 
1. This meeting is in reference to a protest between Royal Exchange Hotel and the Traralgon 

Golf Club. 

2. The President Bill Anderson stated that the letter be accepted, and discussed the letter that 

there was not enough details of what happened contained in it. 

3. Senior Vice President Wally Croft moved that the Committee throw it out. Barry Lane also 

moved that we hear about what actually happened. 

Moved: Wally Croft 

Moved: Barry Lane 

Sec: Jim Duncan 

4. First to be called in was Jim McCluskey to discuss what happened.  Full details would fill 

four pages.  Jim McCluskey was standing at the dais (Dictionary meaning - A raised 

platform at the end of a room); Tom Sutton played his ball and hit his ball. Alan Beechey 

called foul shot.  Alf Kanavan spoke to the marker and asked was that a foul shot.  The 

marker said yes.  Then Alf Kanavan said can I hit the ball without nominating the number 

of the ball, and then went on to win the game. 

5. Second to be called in was Tom Sutton who said he hit his number 5 ball, also Alf Kanavan 

said that it was a foul shot, and Alan Beechey said it is a foul shot.  Tom Sutton said that Alf 

Kanavan played on without nominating the ball. 

6. Third to be called in was Alan Beechey.  He said that being a marker involved sometime.  

Dodged about past three spectators to get to the table, I ruled a foul shot. Alf Kanavan 

asked me if it was a foul shot. Alf Kanavan said he’d take the 5 ball. I classed it a foul.  Alan 

Beechey said he was not sure if Alf Kanavan nominated the 5 ball. 

7. Fourth to be called was Alf Kanavan and he said I asked the marker is that a foul shot.  May 

I hit the five ball. Alf Kanavan said he saw Tom Sutton’s shot as he was standing 6ft away 

and the marker was not in position to see the shot played, standing at the end of the table. 

8. President Bill Anderson moved that we consider that there is an element of doubt about 

the game. 

Moved: Bill Anderson 

Sec: Jim Duncan 

9. We state that the 2nd and 3rd frames to be replayed. To be decided by the captains. 

10. Alan Beechey states worst conditions he has played under.  Complaints about captain of 

the Royal Exchange Hotel should not enter this complaint. 

11. Jim McCluskey says Alan Beechey was drunk. 

12. Replaying of game to take place on Monday night at 5pm at the Royal Exchange Hotel. 

 Closing: 
Meeting closed at 9.30pm. 
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 Latrobe Valley 8 Ball Association  
 

4th Committee Meeting of the Latrobe Valley 8 Ball Association held at the Return 

Service Club Traralgon on Monday the 2nd June, 1980. 
 

 Chairman: The President Bill Anderson opened the meeting at 7.45pm. 

 Apologies: Peter Goddard.  Richmond Tigers. 

 Minutes: Minutes of the last General Meeting were read and confirmed. 

Moved: Max Curtain 

Sec: Wally Croft 

 Treasurer’s Report: Nil. 

 Scorer’s Report: Be accepted as it stands. Round 12 as played 27th May, 1980. 

 

Team For Against Percentage Sets

Crown Golds 34

Traralgon Golf Club 39

Richmond Tigers 32

I.A.S.C. Blues 34

Centre Club Hotel

Churchill Hotel Motel

Ladder

Crown Tug O' War 26

I.A.S.C. Greens 31

R.E.H. 26

Glen Mudlarks 25

Glen Pies 25

Return Service Club 23

 
 

Moved: Ian Ryan 

Sec: Max Curtain 

 General Business: 
1. Discussed the letter from Jim McCluskey. Game replayed and Alf Kanavan Traralgon Golf 

Club defeated Tom Sutton of Royal Exchange Hotel.  Jim Hills spoke about the discussion. 

2. President Bill Anderson spoke about the golf day and asked Wayne Rich, Max Curtain and 

Jim Hills to organise the trophies.  Only 3 games with the league teams have to be played to 

be eligible for the perpetual trophy only, not the other trophies. 

Moved: Wally Croft 

Sec: Ian Ryan 

3. Ian Ryan motioned that the women and children be invited to a day out at the end of the 

season like a B.B.Q. and picnic. 

Moved: Ian Ryan 

Sec: Colin McDonald 
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4. Wayne Rich: - spoke about T.O.W. (Tug O’ War) not attending the meeting. Ian Ryan spoke 

about them also not being at the meeting. 

5. President Bill Anderson said any team not being financial at the end of the meeting should 

be penalised in some way.  Ian Ryan and Jim Hills moved that we wait until the end of the 

meeting to see if they turn up. 

Moved: Ian Ryan 

Sec: Jim Hills 

6. President Bill Anderson suggested that we do not have any beer during the meeting from 

now on. 

Moved: Jim Hills 

Sec: Ian Ryan 

- Carried - 

7. As regards to tickets for the Annual Presentation Ball and the date is 26th September at the 

Italian Australian Club. Frank Leyshan’s band, Glengarry at $50.00 per hour.  Ian Ryan 

agreed on the hall.  Catering is to be arranged. Senior Vice President Wally Croft moved 

that we get Treasurer Jim Duncan to go ahead with his arrangement and look into the 

catering. 

Moved: Wally Croft 

Sec: Wayne Rich 

- Carried - 

8. Back to tug O’ War about not attending the meetings.  Their performance was discussed. 

Denis Sheppard moved that we fine the Tug O’ War team.  Senior Vice President Wally 

Croft amended why no attendance at this meeting and that they please attend future 

meetings.  It was revealed later that the Tug O’ War have paid all players monies until the 

end of the season.  But it was stated that they must have two representatives at future 

meetings.  Therefore the fine was automatically cancelled. 

Moved: Denis Sheppard 

Amend: Wally Croft 

Sec: Wayne Rich 

 Closing: Next meeting to be held at the Italian Club on 7th July at 7.30pm. 

Meeting closed at 8.50pm. 
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 Latrobe Valley 8 Ball Association  
 

3rd Special Executive Meeting of the Latrobe Valley 8 Ball Association held at the 

Return Service Club Traralgon on Friday the 13th June, 1980. 
 

 Chairman: Meeting opened by Senior Vice President Wally Croft at 7.30pm. 

 General Business: 
1. A letter read by the Secretary Ces Hodge from Colin McDonald in protest against Bill 

Anderson for the way he spoke to Russell Postlethwaite in the toilet at Central Club Hotel 

after marking a previous game calling a stalemate, claiming it had a bearing on the 

replaying of the game. 

2. Bill Anderson was called in for his evidence and admitted he did do it, but didn’t think it 

would upset Pos (Russell Postlethwaite).  Bill Anderson said he would accept a reprimand 

over it. 

3. So then we called in Colin McDonald and his evidence matched up to Bill Anderson’s. 

4. We then called in Pos (Russell Postlethwaite) and he said almost the same things 

happened. 

5. So the outcome of the meeting was a reprimand for Bill Anderson, after which Bill 

Anderson and Russell Postlethwaite shook hands. 

 Closing: 
Meeting closed at 8.30pm. 
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 Latrobe Valley 8 Ball Association  
 

5th General Meeting of the Latrobe Valley 8 Ball Association held at the Italian 

Australian Social Club Morwell on Monday the 7th July, 1980. 
 

 Chairman: Opened by the President Bill Anderson at 8pm. 

 Apologies: Traralgon Golf Club, Glen Pies and Tug O’ War. 

 Minutes: Minutes of the last meeting were read and confirmed. 

Moved: Barry Lane 

Sec: Wally Croft 

 Treasurer’s Report: No accounts bank balance $537.98. Raffle table cost $390.00. Raffle 

books $58.00. 

Moved: Ian Ryan 

Sec: Brian Graham 

 Scorer’s Report: Read by official Scorer Ray Brand. He said quite a few score cards are 

missing and would like them found by the teams concerned.  Round 17 as played 1st July, 1980. 

 

Fr Set Fr Set

9 4 3 1

9 4 4 1

7 3 5 2

7 3 6 2

7 3 6 2

6 3 5 2

Crown Tug O' War 70.20% 33

Glen Mudlarks 73.10% 33

R.E.H. 75.00% 34

Return Service Club 88.90% 38

Glen Pies 85.30% 39

Centre Club Hotel 103.90% 43

I.A.S.C. Greens 113.30% 47

I.A.S.C. Blues 115.50% 47

Churchill Hotel Motel 128.10% 48

Traralgon Golf Club 128.60% 49

Richmond Tigers 128.90% 49

Crown Golds 129.20% 49

Ladder

Team For Against Percentage Sets

Scores

Team Team

I.A.S.C. Blues defeated Glen Mudlarks

Richmond Tigers defeated R.E.H.

Return Service Club defeated Centre Club Hotel

Glen Pies defeated Crown Golds

I.A.S.C. Greens defeated Churchill Hotel Motel

Crown Tug O' War defeated Traralgon Golf Club
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Moved: Wally Croft 

Sec: Ian Ryan 

General discussion: - Senior Vice President Wally Croft said he will speak to Wayne Rich about 

his score cards.  It was decided to leave the matter until the next meeting. 

 General Business: 
1. Barry Lane moved that Central Club Hotel has not paid their dues so Secretary Ces Hodge is 

to contact Colin McDonald about this. 

Moved: Barry Lane 

Sec: Wally Croft 

2. Raffle books are in lots of 20 tickets and 3 books are to be given to each team to sell.  The 

hall for the Annual Presentation Ball is to be the Italian Club. The band booked is 

“Charisma” and will play from 8pm - 2am on the 26th September.  The Italian Club is to do 

the catering at $8.00 per head (No prawns).  Ladies drinks will be on the tables like 

sparkling wines. Top shelf drinks are to be paid for.  Beer is included. 

3. Ian Ryan moved that we run a raffle at the Annual Presentation Ball to cover the cost of the 

ladies drinks. 

Moved: Ian Ryan 

Sec: Barry Lane 

4. Discussion on where the finals are to be played. Barry Lane moved that we play all finals at 

the clubs being: -  

1) Return Service League Traralgon 

2) Traralgon Golf Club 

3) Italian Australian Social Club 

Ian Ryan moved an amendment that the Churchill Hotel Motel be included. 

4) Churchill Hotel Motel. 

Moved: Barry Lane 

Amend: Ian Ryan 

Sec: Brian Graham 

5. General discussion that the Executive Committee investigate the supper on final nights, 

also if anything else is on that night of playing the finals. 

Then discussed trophies whether we should give all four teams trophies or not. 

It was decided that the Executive Committee would decide where each final is to be played. 

Ian Ryan moved that the Executive Committee purchase the trophies. 

Moved: Ian Ryan 

Sec: Barry Lane 

President Bill Anderson spoke about the night football final being on the Tuesday night of 

playing and said any two teams who agree could play on the Wednesday if so desired. 

 Closing: Next meeting to be held at the Traralgon Golf Club on 4th August. 

Meeting closed at 9.15pm. 

Executive Committee decided the following final venues: - 

1) 1st Semi Final: - Churchill Hotel Motel 

2) 2nd Semi Final: - Traralgon Golf Club 

3) Preliminary Final: - Italian Australian Social Club 

4) Grand Final: - Return Service Club Traralgon 
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 Latrobe Valley 8 Ball Association  
 

6th General Meeting of the Latrobe Valley 8 Ball Association which was to be held 

at the Traralgon Golf Club which was transferred to the Traralgon Return Service 

League on Monday the 4th August, 1980. 
 

 Chairman: The meeting was opened by Senior Vice President Wally Croft at 8.10pm. 

 Apologies: President Bill Anderson, Alf Kanavan and team missing was Tug O’ War. 

 Minutes: The minutes of the last General Meeting were read and confirmed. 

Moved: Peter Goddard 

Sec: Laurie Driscoll 

 Treasurer’s Report: Bank balance $837.98.  Annual Presentation Ball tickets to be paid for 

is $50.00. 

 Scorer’s Report: Was read out by the Treasurer Jim Duncan on behalf of Bill Anderson. 

Round 21 as played 29th July, 1980. 

 

Fr Set Fr Set

10 5 0 0

8 4 4 1

6 3 4 2

6 3 5 2

6 3 5 2

6 3 6 2

R.E.H. defeated Traralgon Golf Club

I.A.S.C. Greens defeated Return Service Club

Crown Golds defeated Churchill Hotel Motel

Glen Pies defeated Richmond Tigers

I.A.S.C. Blues forfeit Crown Tug O' War

Centre Club Hotel defeated Glen Mudlarks

Scores

Team Team

 

Crown Tug O' War 71.90% 41

R.E.H. 80.70% 45

Glen Mudlarks 75.00% 42

Return Service Club 87.50% 46

Glen Pies 80.40% 46

Centre Club Hotel 111.50% 56

I.A.S.C. Blues 111.40% 55

Crown Golds 118.30% 58

Richmond Tigers 116.20% 57

Traralgon Golf Club 129.70% 61

Churchill Hotel Motel 125.00% 60

I.A.S.C. Greens 124.00% 62

Ladder

Team For Against Percentage Sets
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 Wayne Rich played a player who had played with the other Glengarry team.  Denis Sheppard 

spoke about this matter.  The Secretary Ces Hodge spoke about the letter he received from 

President Bill Anderson.  The Secretary Ces Hodge rang Wayne Rich in reference to this matter 

and he agreed to forfeit the points to the Italian Australian Social Club Greens. 

Laurie Driscoll moved that we place this matter in the hands of the Executive Committee prior 

to the Tuesday week being the First Semi Final. 

Wayne Rich made an amendment that President Bill Anderson not be asked as an Executive, 

but to be in attendance at the hearing. 

Moved: Laurie Driscoll 

Amend: Wayne Rich 

Vote: 11 for/ 1 against 

 General Business:  
1. Garalee trophies: - 

1st $29.50 

2nd $26.50 

3rd $19.40 

4th $14.50 

6 trophies per team. 

2. Annual Presentation Ball tickets with beer, wines and supper supplied.  10 tickets per 

team, at $25.00 per double. 

Moved: Denis Sheppard 

Sec: Terry Barrett 

3. Send 4 tickets Western District and Life Members.  President Bill Anderson and Secretary 

Jim Duncan to get free tickets. 

Moved: Denis Sheppard 

Sec: Laurie Driscoll 

4. Raffle tickets selling well and money to be in by 1st September. 

Moved: Denis Sheppard 

Sec: Colin McDonald 

 Closing: Next meeting to be held at the Traralgon Return Service League on 1st September. 

Meeting closed at 9.pm. 
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 Latrobe Valley 8 Ball Association  
 

4th Special Executive Meeting of the Latrobe Valley 8 Ball Association held at the 

Return Service Club Traralgon on Wednesday the 6th August, 1980. 
 

 Chairman: This meeting was opened by Senior Vice President Wally Croft and was in 

reference to Glengarry and the Italian Australian Club.  Regarding the playing of ineligible 

players.  Whether points should be given to the Italian Greens or not. 

 Attendance: Treasurer Jim Duncan, Barry Lane and Secretary Ces Hodge. 

 General Business: 
1. President Bill Anderson said he was called in just after 9pm.  And said Peter Lamb was 

playing. He (Peter Lamb) had played with the other Glen team.  The draw was made and 

Neil Guntzler’s name was on the board.  Change was made to Peter Lamb because Neil 

Guntzler was unable to make it to play. 

2. A letter was lodged with the Secretary Ces Hodge. 

3. Decision of the Executive Committee was that playing an ineligible player, so therefore it 

was a forfeit game to the Glen Pies.  Do the points stay with the Greens? 

4. Markers for the finals 

Neutral markers only 

Secretary Ces Hodge to be Co–coordinator. 

5. Possible Markers: -  

1) Wally Croft 

2) Ces Hodge 

3) Lou Batista 

4) Colin McDonald 

5) Jim Duncan 

6) John Bartley 

7) Neville Brady 

8) Max Brown 

6. Each player in finals to receive points out of 10.  Up to 10 points, each point of ten = 20 

points. 

7. Super Final 16th September.  Western District. 

 Closing: 
Meeting closed at 7.30pm. 
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 Latrobe Valley 8 Ball Association  
 

7th General Meeting of the Latrobe Valley 8 Ball Association held at the Traralgon 

Return Service League on Monday the 1st September, 1980. 
 

 Chairman: The meeting was opened by President Bill Anderson at 7.50pm. 

 Apologies: Wayne Rich, Peter Goddard, Barry Lane and Sam Buglisi. 

 Correspondence:  
1. Received $50.00 being raffle cost of trophies brought by us for the Super final. 

Moved: Wally Croft 

Sec: Alan Beechey 

- Accepted - 

 Treasurer’s Report: Bank balance $1197.98. Received Annual Presentation Ball tickets 

$44.85. 

Moved: Wally Croft 

Sec: Alan Beechey 

 Scorer’s Report: Stands as.  After Qualifying Final as played 26th August, 1980. 

 

Fr Set Fr Set

7 3 5 2

6 3 6 2

Crown Tug O' War 71.90% 43

Glen Mudlarks 76.20% 45

R.E.H. 81.60% 48

Glen Pies 82.50% 49

Return Service Club 89.40% 49

Centre Club Hotel 110.20% 57

I.A.S.C. Blues 111.80% 57

Richmond Tigers 117.20% 60

Crown Golds 115.60% 59

Churchill Hotel Motel 121.80% 62

I.A.S.C. Greens 124.60% 65

Traralgon Golf Club 127.30% 63

Ladder

Team For Against Percentage Pts

Traralgon Golf Club Prelim Churchill Hotel Motel

I.A.S.C. Greens FINAL

Churchill Hotel Motel Eliminat Crown Golds

I.A.S.C. Greens Qualif Traralgon Golf Club

Scores 

Team Team
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 General Business: 
1. We want Annual Presentation Ball tickets in 2 weeks before Annual Presentation Ball so 

we know how many are coming so to arrange catering ect. 

2. Special Meeting called one week before Annual Presentation Ball on the 18th September at 

Traralgon Return Service League.  All captains to attend also Executive Committee. 

3. Only seven teams turned up to last meeting of the year. Not good enough. 

4. We are to try and advertise the Annual Presentation Ball somehow. 

5. To make out meeting cards for all captains. 

6. Super Finals to be held at Morwell Golf Club.  Played on their table on the 16th September, 

between our premiership team and Western District premiership team. 

7. Golf day: - Traralgon Golf Club secretary has not been notified about the day.  So Alan 

Beechey suggested we try to have it at Morwell Golf Club.  So it was left to Alan Beechey to 

contact Treasurer Jim Hills, Max Curtain and Wayne Rich to arrange just that. 

8. Treasurer Jim Duncan suggested that we hold a raffle at the Annual Presentation Ball to 

help with the costs. Prize $100.00 at $1.00 a ticket. 

 Closing: 
Meeting closed at 8.30pm. 
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 Latrobe Valley 8 Ball Association  
 

2nd Special Meeting of the Latrobe Valley 8 Ball Association held at the Traralgon 

Return Service League on Thursday the 18th September, 1980. 
 

 Chairman: Meeting was opened by President Bill Anderson at 8pm. 

 Apologies: Barry Lane, Jim Hills, Jim McCluskey and Wayne Rich. 

 General Business: 
1. Regarding Annual Presentation Ball tickets and raffle tickets. All tickets were accounted 

for. 

2. Present at the meeting were: - Traralgon Golf Club, Royal Exchange Hotel, Glen Pies, Crown 

Golds, Italian Australian Social Club Greens and Return Service Club Traralgon.  

Not present at the meeting were: - Centre Club Hotel (Col walked out), Richmond Tigers, 

Tug O’ War (T.O.W.), Glen Larks. 

Apologies: - Churchill Hotel Motel and the Italian Australian Social Club Blues. 

3. A bottle of champagne for the best player at the Super Finals night. 

Moved: Jack Newton? 

Sec: Alan Beechey 

 Closing: 
Meeting closed at 8.45pm. 

Secretary Ces Hodge 
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